
C22-269
--In School Committee--

09/20/2022

Ordered:

That Superintendent's Recommendation #22-238, Grant Award, be adopted as follows: that the
School Committee accept and approve the grant award below in the amount and for the period
indicated: FY23 Special Education Early Childhood Allocation, for the period of September 1, 2022,
to June 30, 2023, in the amount of $62,029.00.Grant SC23607. Description: The SPED Early
Childhood Allocation grant will be used for instructional supplies, family engagement materials,
assessment and data collection tools, and professional learning on inclusive and culturally
responsive practices in early childhood.
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Ariel. B. Kennebrew
Executive Secretary to the School Committee


